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STRATEGIC INITIATIVE AND UPDATE 

 

Lakeland Drive Transportation Report 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide Priorities Committee with an update on administration’s consultation with the 

Traffic Safety Advisory Committee regarding Lakeland Drive traffic-flow considerations. 

Our Prioritized Strategic Goals 

Goal 2 - Manage, invest and plan for sustainable municipal infrastructure 

Goal 1 - Build strong communities to support the diverse needs of residents 

Goal 7 - Provide opportunities for public engagement and communication 

 

Report 

On November 27, 2019 Council approved “That administration, in consultation with the 

Traffic Safety Advisory Committee, undertake a traffic review of Lakeland Drive and provide 

recommendations on improving traffic flow for Council’s consideration by the end of the 

third quarter 2019.” 
 

Since that time, administration has prepared the attached Lakeland Drive Transportation 

Report which outlines the current operation of the Lakeland Drive corridor taking into 

consideration the engineering review of collisions, traffic operations, traffic signal design, 

dual left-turn lane analysis, public feedback, and alternative traffic signal design options. 

The report also outlines improvements completed to date, as well as future 

recommendations to address identified traffic operation and safety concerns raised by the 

Traffic Safety Advisory Committee. 

 

At the May 13, 2019 Traffic Safety Advisory Committee (TSAC), administration presented 

the Lakeland Drive Transportation Report to TSAC.  On June 17, 2019 a letter was provided 

to the County from the TSAC stating that based on the findings of the report, the 

Committee supports administration in that no further actions are required on Lakeland Drive 

at this time other than those scheduled for completion in 2019. 

 

Improvements for 2019 include the installation of Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons at 

Lakeland Drive and Axbridge Gate, which are now complete. 

 

Ongoing traffic monitoring and analysis of Lakeland Drive will continue and will be discussed 

at future TSAC meetings. 
 

Council and Committee History 

November 27, 2018 That administration, in consultation with the Traffic Safety Advisory 

Committee, undertake a traffic review of Lakeland Drive and provide 

recommendations on improving traffic flow for Council’s 

consideration by the end of the third quarter of 2019.  

 

Other Impacts 

Policy:  n/a  

Legislative/Legal:  n/a 

Interdepartmental: n/a 

Master Plan/Framework: n/a 
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Enclosures 

1      Lakeland Drive Transportation Report   

2      Lakeland Drive Transportation presentation 

 


